
From: Francis Lynch
To: John Lindgren; Kelly Churney
Cc: John C. Randolph (jrandolph@jones-foster.com); Joshua Martin; Paul Castro; Kathleen Ruderman; Logan Elliott
Subject: RE: 905 NOB Appeal
Date: Tuesday, October 02, 2018 3:14:43 PM

We hereby withdraw the appeal.
 
Francis X. J. Lynch, Esquire
Breton, Lynch, Eubanks & Suarez-Murias, P.A.

605 North Olive Avenue, 2nd Floor
West Palm Beach, FL  33401
Direct:   (561) 721-4004
Fax:        (561) 721-4001
Main:     (561) 721-4000
 
Tax Advice Disclosure:  To ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the IRS under Circular
230, we inform you that any U.S. federal tax advice contained in this communication (including
attachments), unless otherwise specifically stated, was not intended or written to be used, and
cannot be used, for purposes of (1) avoiding penalties under the Internal Revenue Code or (2)
promoting, marketing or recommending to another party any matters addressed herein.
The information contained in this electronic mail transmission may be attorney/client privileged and
confidential.  It is intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above.  If the reader of
this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination,
distribution or copy of this communication is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this
communication in error, please notify us immediately by telephone, collect at 561-721-4000.  Thank
you.
 

From: John Lindgren <JLindgren@TownofPalmBeach.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 02, 2018 11:56 AM
To: Francis Lynch <flynch@blesmlaw.com>; Kelly Churney <KChurney@TownofPalmBeach.com>
Cc: John C. Randolph (jrandolph@jones-foster.com) <jrandolph@jones-foster.com>; Joshua Martin
<jmartin@TownOfPalmBeach.com>; Paul Castro <PCastro@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Kathleen
Ruderman <KRuderman@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Logan Elliott <LElliott@TownofPalmBeach.com>
Subject: 905 NOB Appeal
 

Frank,
Your last correspondence with us regarding 905 North Ocean Boulevard was a
deferral request of your appeal, because ARCOM was going to reconsider it. 
Since ARCOM approved the project at their last meeting, I’m assuming you
wish to withdraw your appeal.  If this is correct, please send us a written
request withdrawing your appeal as soon as possible (copying everyone on this
e-mail).  Thanks.
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John
 
 
John Lindgren, AICP
Planning Administrator

Town of Palm Beach
Planning, Zoning & Building Department
360 S. County Road
Palm Beach, FL  33480
Phone: 561-227-6414
www.townofpalmbeach.com
Please be advised that under Florida law, e-mails and e-mail addresses are public records. If you do
not want your e-mail address released in response to a public records request, do not send
electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact the Town of Palm Beach by phone at (561) 838-5400,
or in writing: 360 S. County RD, Palm Beach, FL 33480.

file:///kapachinski/AppData/Local/Temp/notes5D3EFE/www.townofpalmbeach.com

